Debra Thomeson

From: Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@ msn.com>
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 11:12 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Agenda item D, under New Business

Dear Assembly and Mayor Jensen:

Regarding the agenda item under new business, D, | am very concerned in that it presupposes that the voting public of
Petersburg has already approved moving forward with a new hospital. | believe soliciting a letter of support from
Senator Murkowski, even to secure preliminary funding, before the public has had its say is putting the cart before the
horse.

Everything about a $100,000,000+ new hospital for a town of 3000 people is beyond common sense and far exceeds
local need.

Let’s bring the issue to the voters first!

Respectfully,
Donna Marsh



